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Please consider supporting HB2915, legislation to prohibit future pet stores from 

selling puppies and kittens in Oregon. As a constituent I depend on you, my elected 

officials to represent my voice. I truly feel the majority of our district opposes, puppy 

mills, the source for these pet store sales. Let’s together put an end to puppy and 

kitten sales in pet stores and protect animals from neglect and abuse, which so often 

happens in mass breeding situations. Animals deserve better!  


